
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Trevali Provides Underground Development Update of 

Santander Mine in Peru 
 

Positive initial grade comparison results 
 

TV-NR-13-16 June 19, 2013 
 

Vancouver, British Columbia…Trevali Mining Corporation (“Trevali” or the “Company”) (TSX: TV 

and TV.WT; BVL: TV; OTCQX: TREVF; Frankfurt: 4TI) is pleased to provide an underground 

development update as well as the initial grade comparison results from the Magistral North and Central 

Deposits at its Santander Mine in Peru. 

 

UNDERGROUND DEVELOPMENT 

Development is progressing well. To date eight levels are in place in addition to 12 sub-levels in the 

Magistral North and Central deposits, four levels – 7 sub-levels and four levels and 5 sub-levels 

respectively.  The ninth level will open the Magistral South zone for exploitation and is scheduled to be in 

place by month end (Figure 1). 

 

 
Figure 1: Current Santander Mine underground workings (white) and planned development (green). 
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